KANATA BEAVERBROOK is Celebrating 50 Years!

You are invited to be a part of "What's Our 50?"

A community campaign that tells the story of Beaverbrook in pictures and in words.

Do you have a photo that captures a special feature or memorable event in Beaverbrook?

Perhaps the installation of The Watcher,
the walkways and streetscape in the late 1960's,
or the first day one of the schools opened its doors?

Does anyone have a photo of the horse stable that operated for many years at the back of Beaverbrook,
or the former A&P grocery store at the Beaverbrook Mall?

These are just a few ideas – but we want to hear from you!

The 50th anniversary of Beaverbrook is a time to celebrate, to reminisce, and to capture what makes our community special.

Please send us your photos and be a part of 50 years of memories.

The Kanata Beaverbrook Community Association (KBCA) invites Beaverbrook residents, current and past, to help us build a portfolio of 50 photos that illustrate the unique character and history of Beaverbrook. Drawing inspiration from the natural environment, the people, events and landmarks, and the built environment, send us your photos taken in Beaverbrook from 1965 to 2015. The KBCA will select from the photos submitted to compile a 50th anniversary photo collection that captures the special features and heritage of our community.

How to Submit Photos:

Please note that photos submitted may be used for promotional reasons and that by submitting the photo, consent is given to the Kanata Beaverbrook Community Association to have the photo used for public purposes and that any persons in the photo are aware of these conditions.

Photos format:

We prefer to receive high resolution digital images in JPEG format. Good quality vintage photos are also encouraged in scanned format (available at Staples). If you need assistance with photo scanning, please let us know.

When sending more than one photo, please keep email attachments under 25MB due to file constraints.

Email your photo as an attachment to: kbca.beaverbrook.stories@gmail.com AND include:

- First and last name
- Email and phone number where we can reach you
- Short caption (for each photo)

Deadline for photo submissions: October 31, 2015

For more info please email us at kbca.beaverbook.stories@gmail.com